Financial Times Live One Southwark Bridge London SE1 9HL Our ref: MGLA290316-8133

Date:

2 9 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your letter of 24 March kindly inviting me to participate as a panellist in your Brexit breakout debate on 7 June.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to take part as my diary is already full with commitments and engagements on that day. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Best wishes for a successful event.

Yours sincerely

FT World Trade Symposium_Official invitation: BREXIT breakout debate

To:

Mayor (mayor@london.gov.uk)

Attachments: 🔁 Official WTS invite_Mr. Johnson.pdf 🔁 World Trade Symposium

2016 draft agenda.pdf

Dear Sir / Madam

As advised by your office, I am writing to you with an official invitation for Mr. Boris Johnson.

We are organising the World Trade Symposium with Misys between 7 - 8 June 2016 at the Royal Garden Hotel in London. This exclusive high-level event will be a central point for leaders in the global trade and supply chain ecosystem to connect, collaborate and re-imagine the marketplaces of tomorrow.

Entitled 'Connecting Commerce, Driving Development, Enabling Evolution - Improving People's Lives', the Symposium will gather an audience of 150 regional and international policy makers, financial institutions, corporate leaders and lobbyists.

Please find attached an official invitation for Mr. Johnson to participate as a panellist in our BREXIT breakout debate on Tuesday 7th June 2016 at 12:00pm. In addition, please find attached the early draft agenda for your review and the event website: https://worldtradesymposium.com/

Please may you confirm receipt of this email? I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Financial Times Live | Global Conferences & Events

One Southwark Bridge, London SE1 9HL

www.FT-Live.com | @FTLiveTweets | LinkedIn



Financial Times Group One Southwark Bridge London SE1 9HL

Mr. Boris Johnson Mayor of London City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA

March 24, 2016

BREXIT BREAKOUT DEBATE INVITATION FT & Misys World Trade Symposium Tuesday 7th - Wednesday 8th June 2016, Royal Garden Hotel, London

Dear Mr. Johnson

I am writing to you as we are organising the **World Trade Symposium** with our event partner, Misys, between 7 - 8 June 2016 at the Royal Garden Hotel in London. This exclusive high-level event will be a central point for leaders in the global trade and supply chain ecosystem to connect, collaborate and re-imagine the marketplaces of tomorrow.

The Symposium will be managed and co-ordinated by the World Trade Advisory Board members:

- Simon Paris, President and Global Sales Officer, Misys and Chair, World Trade Board
- Alexander R. Malaket, President, OPUS Advisory Services International and Deputy Head of Executive Committee, ICC Banking Commission
- Michael Van Steenwinkel, Global Credit Manager, BP Petrochemicals
- Markus Wohlgeschaffen, Member Board of Trustees, Fraunhofer Institute for Material Flow and Logistics, SWIFT Corporate Advisory Group (CAG) and Advisory Board, ICC Banking Commission
- Shawn Donnan, World Trade Editor, Financial Times
- Nicky Cotter, Co-founder: The FinTech50 and ICON Corporate Finance
- Tunc Uyanık, CEO, World SME Forum
- Enrico Camerinelli, Senior Analyst and Advisor to EBA, Aite Group
- Ken Ash, Director of Trade & Agriculture, Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD)
- Simon Taylor, VP Blockchain R&D, Barclays



- Steven Beck, Head of Trade Finance, Asian Development Bank
- Elliott Limb, Global Head of Transaction Banking, Misys
- Daniel Schmand, Deutsche Bank's Global Head Trade Finance and Chairman, ICC Banking Commission

Entitled 'Connecting Commerce, Driving Development, Enabling Evolution - Improving People's Lives', the Symposium will gather an audience of 150 regional and international policy makers, financial institutions, corporate leaders and lobbyists.

I would like to officially invite you to participate as a key panellist in the BREXIT breakout debate on Tuesday 7th June 2016 between 12:00- 12:45pm. We intend this session to feature two panellists on each opposing side with a moderator. The audience will be made up of 50 - 75 european and global policy makers, financial institutions, corporate leaders and lobbyists. Lunch will be served in the room.

As a member of this exclusive speaker panel you will have the opportunity to feature in a combined global marketing campaign by FT and Misys. In addition, you will receive an invitation to join us at a VIP table at the exclusive networking dinner at Kensington Roof Gardens on 7th June 2016.

Please find enclosed the early draft agenda for your review and the event website can be viewed at: https://worldtradesymposium.com

I very much hope that you will be able to participate in what will be a most exciting and compelling event. Should you have any questions regarding the invitation, or the event, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely

Financial Times Live | Global Conferences & Events

One Southwark Bridge, London SE1 9HL

M: E:

www.FT-Live.com | @FTLiveTweets | LinkedIn

The Ethical Medicines Industry Group

Our ref: MGLA130416-9030

Date:

2 0 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your kind invitation to the next Ethical Medicines Industry Group meeting on 9 May to take part in a discussion with business leaders about the EU Referendum.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to take part. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your meeting please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Thank you again for writing.

Yours sincerely

FW: Invitation to Boris Johnson to speak to EMIG business leaders about the EU Referendum on the afternoon of Monday May 9th at the Royal Society

To:

Mayor (mayor@london.gov.uk)

Attachments: About EMIG 2016.pdf

From:

Sent: 05 April 2016 10:12

Cc:

Subject: Invitation to Boris Johnson to speak to EMIG business leaders about the EU Referendum on

the afternoon of Monday May 9th at the Royal Society

Importance: High

Dear

You may recall we met at an OBN event in the early autumn last year. I hope all's well with you and the Mayoral campaign!

Our next EMIG quarterly business meeting is on the afternoon of Monday May 9th at The Royal Society. These normally attracts about 100 of our senior business leaders (MDs, CEOs, GMs). This time, members have asked us to see if it would be possible to have selected politicians and business leaders come and air their views on the EU Referendum. We wrote to Boris at his Westminster office about this some 6 weeks ago, but have not received a response. Would you be able to find out for us if he'd be willing to come and talk to our members in his capacity as Mayor of London?

To recap who we are and what we do; run by Leslie Galloway (Chairman) and me (R&D Director), EMIG represents the interests specifically of a large number of 'with sales' small and mid-sized biopharmaceutical companies in the UK. I attach a very short summary about us, FYI, and am happy to answer any additional questions that you might have.

I do sense a prevailing air that supports staying in amongst our members, and that leaving would herald economic disaster. So, it would naturally be great if someone with Boris' credentials could come and provide a view to the contrary!

Thank you for giving this consideration and I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

All the best

The Ethical Medicines Industry Group (www.emis	org.uk
E-mail:	
Phone:	
Mahile	



About EMIG

essential products to patients and the NHS. Indeed, EMIG members provide about 40-50% of all branded medicines, by volume, supplied to the NHS. Importantly, approximately 90% of its biopharma members are represented only by EMIG at trade body level. In addition to biopharmaceutical companies and their associated commercial service providers, EMIG also has patient groups, research charities, and universities in its membership, and their membership is free of charge. This enables EMIG to represent the views of our pharma members but balance these with views from a wider stakeholder group, including the interests of patients and the NHS. We therefore strive to adopt a more independent and holistic approach to policy matters. This rich blend also facilitates knowledge, understanding and information exchange between a diverse range of organisations involved in the life sciences that, without this as an enabling platform, might not otherwise occur.

Its core personnel are Mr Leslie Galloway (Chairman) and Dr Mark Edwards (R&D Director), who collectively have over 60 years of experience in the life sciences industry. Their central modus operandi is predicated on delivering value to all EMIG's members and stakeholders via action-oriented pragmatism.

Summary

- EMIG has 250+ Member companies and organisations.
- Fifteen elected member companies comprise the Steering Group + the Chairman + R&D
 Director + Legal Adviser + Eric Low, CEO of Myeloma UK.
- 80% are SMEs, 10% are biotechs and 10% are 'big pharma' less than 10% belong to other trade bodies. EMIG members provide 40-50% of branded medicines in the UK.
- EMIG represents its Members on a range of issues such as Market Access and PPRS with Government and officials. We are currently working closely with OLS on the Accelerated Access Review and with NHS England on the new Cancer Drugs Fund.
- Our Top 10 issues, on which the organisation focuses, are determined by the membership.
- EMIG has a 'one vote, one fee per biopharma member' policy irrespective of the size of the company. This represents the word "ethical" in our name.

- The EMIG 'network' is comprised >1000 people from Member companies and it is where Members can submit anonymously, via the Chairman, a question on any business issue or seek a business partner, and we have many examples of its effectiveness.
- Our secretariat is managed by a communications company, Dhalion Communications.
- We hold Quarterly Meetings for the general Membership at The Royal Society in central London – usually attended by CEOs, FDs, directors and attract c. 100 people.
- Leslie is Vice President of EUCOPE (<u>www.eucope.org</u>) which enables EMIG to influence issues at EU level and engage with SMEs across the EU. He has also recently been invited by NICE to join their Centre for Clinical Practice as an Expert Adviser which reflects the strength of our relationship with NICE.
- Mark represents EMIG & Industry on a range of public & charitable sector committees, with lead organisations including the CRN Children, HRA, Innovate UK, MHRA, OLS (for EAMS) & SWAHSN.

Value

We also have a number of sub groups that meet quarterly and at no extra cost:

- Business Development Group
- Directors' Forum
- HR Group
- Ireland Group
- Legal Group
- Market Access Group
- Medical & Scientific Group
- Regulatory, Safety & Quality Group
- Scotland Group
- Wales Group

Bulgarian Socialist Party UK

Our ref: MGLA060416-8751

Date: 2 0 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your email of 6 April kindly inviting me to attend the debate you have organised about Britain's membership of the European Union in the House of Commons on 12 May.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to take part. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Thank you again for writing.

Yours sincerely

Re: MGLA040416-8574 Brexit debate at the House of Commons

To: Mayor (mayor@london.gov.uk)

Dear

Thank you very much for your email. The debate will take place on 12th May 2016 at 18:30pm at the House of Commons. Committee Room Number Six.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Best regards

From: Mayor of London <mayor@london.gov.uk>

To:

Sent: Wednesday, 6 April 2016, 10:28

Subject: RE: MGLA040416-8574 Brexit debate at the House of Commons

Dear

Thank you for your email invitation to the Mayor about your Brexit debate event at the House of Commons. I have been asked to reply to you on his behalf.

Please be advised that the web link which you provided does not work and you did not mention the location or date etc of your event.

Could you write back to us with full details of your event quoting our reference MGLA040416-8574.

Yours sincerely

Public Liaison Officer Greater London Authority

Dear Mr. Johnson,

We are delighted to invite you to a debate at the Houseof Commons organised by a number of European parties with branches in the UK and with the participation of members of the Labour Party, the Conservative Party, the Lib Dems and UK!P. The debate will be about Brexit and its impact on Europe and the European citizens living in the UK.

What if there were a Brexit? Would opening up the UK economy to trade with the rest of the world mean exposing UK firms and workers to whole new levels of competition? What does the future hold for the millions of British citizens living in the EU? Is it a stark choice between partial loss of sovereignty and full membership, or independence and being on your own? Would the financial sector in the UK suffer from the UK's loss of voting rights in the EU? Those and many other questions will be discussed at our debate organised by the UK branches of Partito Democratico, the Bulgarian Socialist Party, the German SDP, the French PS and the Dutch PS.

We hope that you will be able to join us in what is going to be a very interesting and fruitful discussion.

Best regards

Deputy Leader Bulgarian Socialist Party UK Mobile:

Our ref: MGLA040316-6697

Date: 2 0 APR 2016

Nordea Markets

Dear

Thank you for your letter of 4 March kindly inviting me to meet with representatives from various Scandinavian pension funds and corporates to discuss Britain's potential exit from the European Union.

I very much appreciate your letter, but regrettably my diary commitments are such that I am unable to meet. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for someone from Vote Leave to meet with the group please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Thank you again for writing.

Yours sincerely

Meeting request for Mr Boris Johnson from Nordea

To: Mayor (mayor@london.gov.uk)

Attachments: Meeting request for Mr Boris Johnson from Nordea.pdf

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.



1 (1) Page 4 March 2016 Date

Nordea Bank AB (publ)

Smålandsgatan 17 SE – 105 71 Stockholm Sweden +46 8 614 8107 Tel +46 70 513 0307 Mobile

Mr Boris Johnson Mayor of London, City Hall The Queen's Walk SE1 2AA London United Kingdom

Meeting request from Scandinavian pension funds and Swedish corporates in London, May 2016.

Dear Mr Boris Johnson,

My name is and I work in the Institutional Sales team at Nordea Markets in Stockholm. Nordea has received a request from some of the largest pension funds and corporates in Scandinavia to organize a one-day trip to London to meet government agencies regarding a potential Brexit.

In January, Nordea arranged a study tour for a senior group of investors where we met with the Ministry of Finance in Belgium (Johan van Overtveldt), the European Council and the European Commission. We also arranged meetings with the ECB, the Bundesbank and the National Bank of Belgium. During this study tour a number of the participating investors expressed interest in taking part of a similar trip to London.

As you may know, the Scandinavian pension funds have significant holdings and interests in British government bonds as well as other British assets. Also, a few Swedish corporates have large exposure in Sterling, which would make a meeting with you very valuable and interesting.

The investors would be interested in your views on monetary and fiscal policy if the British people vote for a Brexit. We like to hear your view on "Plan B" if Brexit becomes a reality.

We would be very grateful if you could find the time to meet us. Our suggestion would be to invite 10 senior representatives from various Scandinavian pension funds and corporates for a brief speech and roundtable discussion lasting approximately 1 hour. We hope we can arrange this meeting week 20, (Monday 16th – Friday 20th of May), depending on your availability that week.

We would be greatly honored to meet you and look forward to hear from you soon.

Yours Faithfully,

Christoffer Bonde

Markets

Nordea Bank AB (publ)

Sweden www.nordea.com

Sadler's Wells

Our ref: MGLA050416-8624

Date: 0 7 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your email kindly inviting me to participate in a debate that Sadler's Wells is hosting on the EU Referendum in May.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to attend. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Best wishes for a successful event.

Yours ever,

Boris Johnson Mayor of London Uv ml TymicoloL15 Theles wills! From:

Sent: 17 March 2016 11:55

To: Boris Johnson

Subject: Invitation to EU referendum debate at Sadler's Wells

Dear Boris,

In the run up to the EU referendum in June, I would like to invite you to take part in a debate on the subject we will be hosting at Sadler's Wells in May.

In spring last year, we held a successful local election hustings, which offered our community the opportunity to meet all the candidates standing for election in Islington South and Finsbury and ask them about their plans for the constituency. The event was attended by almost 100 people.

On this occasion, we are inviting you, Boris Johnson and two other speakers — who will be high-profile, Islington-based business figures — to participate in a public meeting about the EU referendum. The aim of the event is to provide an opportunity for Islington residents to hear arguments both in support of and against British membership of the EU and ask questions to the panellists. BBC journalist Nick Robinson, also an Islington resident, has agreed to act as independent chair to facilitate the conversation, giving speakers an opportunity to answer the questions put to them and respond to each other's points.

The debate will be held in the Rosebery room on one of the following dates, depending on the availability of most speakers:

- Tuesday 3 May
- Sunday 8 May
- Monday 9 May
- Monday 16 May
- Monday 23 May

I very much hope you will be able to join us. If you are, please let us know which date would be most suitable for you among the ones listed above.

I look forward to hearing back from you soon.

Best

Sadler's Wells

Our ref: MGLA070316-6762

Date: 0 7 APR 2018

Dear

Thank you for your email of 7 March on behalf of the Friends of Blackheath Halls kindly inviting me to speak at a debate you are holding on the EU Referendum on 14 April.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to accept as my diary is already full with commitments and engagements on that day. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event, please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Best wishes for a successful event.

Yours ever,

EU Referendum Debate. April 14th

Dear Boris,

I am

I currently chair the Friends of Blackheath Halls. We want to stage a debate between both camps on the Referendum. We will be able to provide an audience of up to 600 in our main hall where we would stage the debate. It is a first class venue and we are used to accommodating broadcasters.

The Hall is available on April 14 and we would like to invite you to represent the Leave campaign.

If you would be willing in principle but are unable to do that date it would be helpful to know what availability you might have or the name of a person with whom I might liaise.

With Kind Regards,

Chair Friends of Blackheath Halls

Sent from my iPad

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click https://www.mailcontrol.com/sr/p3fwftWhLl7GX2PQPOmvUmQbZIJUA6MYMRMZsJlxBeSS+YBmfY4oR6HqSrswlvefWHPbRnN7UmiMQcgptJ50Pg== to report this email as sparm.

OMFIF 30 Crown Place London EC2A 4EB Our ref: MGLA070116-2413

Date:

1 9 JAN 2016

Dear

Thank you for your letter of 6 January kindly inviting me to speak at a seminar on Britain's Future in Europe: Anglo-German perspectives on 3 March.

I am so sorry but, much as I am very grateful for the invitation, unfortunately it is not possible for me to accept, as my diary is already full with commitments and engagements on that day. However, I understand that you have separately invited my Chief Economic Advisor, Dr Gerard Lyons, who has already agreed to speak at the event.

I hope that the event is a fantastic success.

Yours sincerely

THE VIEW FROM THE OFFICE OF THE MAYOR OF LONDON Painting by Charlotte Johnson Wahl

Our ref: MGLA080316-6845

Date: 2 0 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your email of 7 March and for your support for my decision to campaign for the UK to leave the European Union (EU). I apologise for the delay in responding to you.

As you will be aware, the Prime Minister has announced a referendum on whether Britain should remain in the EU to be held on Thursday 23 June, and I welcome this opportunity for the British people to decide on our country's future.

With regards to your comment about street lighting on the A2, by way of background, Transport for London (TfL) is responsible for the TfL Road Network (TLRN), better known as Red Routes. These roads are London's main routes and, although they make up only five per cent of the total road network, they carry more than 30 per cent of London's traffic. The London boroughs are responsible for the remainder of the roads in the capital.

TfL has confirmed that, in this instance, the section of the A2 between Dartford and Bexley is not their responsibility but the responsibility of Highways England.

Highways England have confirmed that, following a successful assessment, they are now considering removing the street lighting along the section of the A2, within the M25 boundary. If the decision is made to go ahead, the lights will be removed within the next three to six months.

In the meantime, it is carrying out repairs where possible in order to prevent the street lights coming on during the day. Should you like to discuss this matter further, I would suggest you raise the issue directly with Highways England, as their operation is beyond my remit as Mayor of London.

I hope this information is of use to you and thank you again for writing to me.

Yours sincerely

wich you to with m yn funitulis syperbins & Square tre ards, in I ures hu . T. Aler, 2 - Lea

Greater London Authority, City Hall, The Queen's Walk, More London, London SE1 2AA tel 020 7983 4000

troght pel or iturghealing

ywards.

unt leet worke

And Au



Ref: MGLA170316-7614

Date: 2 6 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you so much for your kind letter following my decision to campaign for the UK to leave the European Union.

You have asked some really good questions on this important issue on behalf of everyone, and especially young people.

No terms of Britain leaving the European Union (EU) are known yet. If voters vote to 'leave' the EU following the referendum on Thursday 23 June, the UK will negotiate a withdrawal agreement with the EU where terms of departure will be decided.

Very best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Boris Johnson Mayor of London

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA + mayor@london.gov.uk + london.gov.uk + 620 7983 4000

Jennette Arnold OBE AM
Chair of the London Assembly
City Hall
The Queen's Walk
More London
London SE1 2AA

Our ref: MGLA310316-8383

Date: 2 8 APR 2016

Dear Jennette

London Assembly (Mayor's Question Time) Meeting 22 February 2016 – Motion European Union (EU) Membership

Thank you for your letter of 26 February informing me of the motion agreed by the London Assembly at its meeting on 22 February, the contents of which I note.

As you are aware, I am campaigning for the UK to leave the European Union (EU) because I want a better deal for the people of this country, to save them money and to take back control. I welcome the opportunity for the British people to decide on our country's future in the referendum on 23 June.

Yours ever,

LONDONASSEMBLY

Chair of the London Assembly



Jennette Arnold OBE AM Member for North East London Hackney, Islington and Waltham Forest City Hall
The Queen's Walk
More London
London SE1 2AA
Telephone: 020 7983 4000
Web: www.london.gov.uk

26 February 2016

Boris Johnson MP

Mayor of London City Hall The Queen's Walk London, SE1 2AA

Dear Boris,

London Assembly (Mayor's Question Time) Meeting 22 February 2016 - Motion

At its meeting on 22 February 2016, the London Assembly agreed the following motion:

"This Assembly notes the reforms negotiated by the Prime Minister as part of his drive for Britain to remain in a reformed European Union. This Assembly welcomes the Prime Minister's decision to campaign to remain in the EU. We believe that both London and the UK are better off in the EU.

The Assembly notes the following benefits to London of EU membership:

Economic Prosperity: In 2014 London exported £12.3 billion of goods to the EU (nearly 43% of all London's exports of goods) in the same year we imported £27.6 billion of products from the EU (40.4% of all the capitals imported goods). Meanwhile analysis conducted by the Centre for Economics and Business Research (CEBR) for London First says that EU membership could add £13.9bn to London's Economy by 2030 providing a "permanent boost" to the capital's economy.

London and the EU are economically intertwined. Putting up a barrier between us and the world's biggest free market would be financially devastating.

Jobs and Employment: 542,000 jobs in London were associated with the EU in 2011.ⁱⁱⁱ Whilst these jobs would not be guaranteed to go post-Brexit, they would be far less secure if our major trading partner was less favourably accessible. HSBC alone have warned that around 1,000 jobs would move over the Channel if Britain were to exit the EU. ^{iv} We must also recognise the improved rights and protections that EU membership has given British workers, from maternity and paternity leave to paid holidays, protections for agency workers and laws against discrimination.

Environment: Tackling and adapting to climate change is one of the most serious challenges facing London this century. It's only through working with our European partners that we can ever hope to bring down carbon emissions and create a more sustainable way of living. European directives have driven progress in tackling some of London's biggest environmental challenge from toxic air, to waste and recycling and combating climate change.

Safety and Security: The Home Secretary, Theresa May, has stated that the European Union is vital in the fight against international terrorism and that "jihadists threatening Britain cannot be defeated by acting in isolation"

Britain's membership means working in partnership with other EU nations, gathering and sharing intelligence that assists with identifying and preventing terrorist threats. Andrew Park (head of MI5) stated that MI5 and its international partners had thwarted 6 terrorist threats in the UK and several plots overseas. Without this international collaboration and partnership Britain leaves itself vulnerable at a time of significant threats to its safety. vi

Our membership of the European Arrest Warrant gives Britain an extra layer of security for our citizens. The loss of the EAW would be a significant blow to the scope and capability of the Criminal Justice System.

While this Assembly believes that the EU needs reform and improvement, a blanket exit isn't the answer for London or for Britain. In terms of security, environment, finance and economy we are inextricably intertwined with our neighbours. To get the best deal for London we need to be at the table."

I am writing to you to set out the motion, for your information.

Yours sincerely

Jennette Arnold OBE AM

Chair of the London Assembly

UK jobs supported by exports to the EU Cebr analysis of UK jobs associated with demand from the European Union, March 2014

ⁱⁱ EU referendum: Pro-European Union group says Brexit would cost London £13.9bn, CityAM, 8 February 2016

[&]quot; UK jobs supported by exports to the EU Cebr analysis of UK jobs associated with demand from the European Union, March 2014

^{*} HSBC could switch 1,000 banking jobs to France after a Brexit vote, The Guardian, 15th February 2016

^v Theresa May indicates EU is vital for fight against terrorism as she warns against 'isolation', The Telegraph, 16th Feb 2016

vi Terror threat to UK is greater than any point in career, says MI5 chief, The Guardian, 29th October 2015

The Oxford Union

Frewin Court

Oxford OX1 3JB

Our ref: MGLA050416-8592

Date:

0 7 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your letter of 17 March kindly inviting me to speak at a debate about the EU Referendum to be held by the Union during the Trinity term and suggesting 9 June.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to accept. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Best wishes for a successful event.

Yours sincerely

Exane BNP Paribas One Hanover Street

London W1S 1YZ

Our ref: MGLA040416-8617

Date: 2 0 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your letter of 1 March kindly inviting me to meet with portfolio managers in London to discuss the EU referendum.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to meet. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a representative from Vote Leave to meet with the portfolio managers please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Thank you again for writing.

Yours sincerely

,

Chatham House 10 St James's Square London SW1Y 4LE Our ref: MGLA050416-8677

Date:

0 7 APR 2016

Dear

Thank you for your letter of 1 March kindly inviting me to speak at a meeting of Chatham House members and guests on the future of Britain's membership in the EU.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to take part. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Best wishes for a successful event.

Yours sincerely



Our ref: MGLA060416-8678

Date:

0 7 APR 2016

Dear

Re: Invitation from New Financial to speak at event on Brexit and the City

Thank you for your letter of 16 March kindly inviting me to speak at one of New Financial LLP's events about London and the EU Referendum.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to attend. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Best wishes for a successful event.

Yours sincerely

Boris Johnson

Mayor of London



Our ref: MGLA280416-9859

Date:

0 3 MAY 2016

Dear

Thank you for your letter.

I appreciate you taking the time to write to me on this important issue.

I have been widely quoted and have written extensively about my decision to campaign for the UK to leave the European Union (EU), but to summarise I am campaigning for a leave vote because I want a better deal for the people of this country, to save them money and to take back control.

Yours sincerely

Boris Johnson

Mayor of London

Date:

2 9 APR 2016

British American Business Council

Dear

Thank you for your letter of 5 April kindly inviting me to Los Angeles to speak at a British American Business Council breakfast or evening reception.

I very much appreciate the invitation, but regrettably it is not possible for me to take part as I must devote my time to campaigning in the UK. Please accept my sincere apologies.

If you would like to arrange for a speaker from Vote Leave to attend your event please follow the attached link: http://www.voteleavetakecontrol.org/events.

Best wishes for a successful event.

Yours sincerely

Boris Johnson

Mayor of London